
Mr. Gao Ping Meets with Mr. Chen Liang

September 22, 2021, Mr. Gao Ping, Executive Director and President of CPID, met with
Mr. Chen Liang, President of China Galaxy Securities Co., Ltd. (CGS), and both sides
had an in-depth exchange on further strengthening all-round strategic cooperation.

Mr. Chen welcomed Mr. Gao’s return visit to CGS. He briefly introduced the business 
development and advantages of CGS, reviewed the progress of cooperation projects 
after the first meeting between both sides in August this year, and hoped that both sides 
would strengthen communication and establish a docking mechanism to achieve 
complementary advantages and win-win cooperation. 

Mr. Gao expressed his appreciation for the support that CGS has been giving to CPID, 
and spoke highly of the professional and efficient working ability of the CGS advisory 
team, hoping that both sides would give full play to their respective advantages, further 
expand the scope of cooperation and development, and accelerate the implementation of 
cooperation projects as early as possible. 

Both sides had in-depth discussions on cooperation areas such as asset securitization 
(ABS), infrastructure REITs, debt financing, industrial funds, power coal futures, market 
value research of Hong Kong stocks, overseas business, rural revitalization, etc. 




